

414.302.8501

414.302.8503

414.302.8500

414.302.8502

December 20, 2019

Ms. Ashley Wagner Administrative Support Specialist West Allis Public Library

Dear Ashley,

The West Allis Public Library Board of Trustees would like to recognize your work in coordinating the "West Allis Gives Back" event held on December 1, 2019. We understand that without your efforts, the event would not have happened. We recognize that because of your efforts, hundreds of items were collected and donated to local organizations and many, many signed holiday cards were sent to those who could use some holiday cheer.

The WAPL Board of Trustees places a high value on community outreach and collaboration with other City departments. The event you organized is a fantastic confluence of both these missions.

Thank you for taking the initiative on planning and organizing this event and for bringing further positive attention to the library.

Happy Holidays,

West Allis Public Library Board of Trustees

Michelle Wadewitz, President

C: Mayor Dan Devine

Rebecca Grill, City Administrator